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EXTRA EXTRA!

Cisco announced April 12 they will no longer be making Flip Video Cameras, among other consumer business products, in a statement.

The inexpensive and small Flip video camera has largely been superseded by smart phones that not only have HD cameras, but the capabilities
of uploading the videos to YouTube or Facebook without the use of a computer. Many phones are also boasting even better cameras than the
Flip.

See ya, Flip. Say hi to Laserdisc, netbooks and CDs for us. 
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